
The Rose Learning Trust would like to assure each of our school communities that the appropriate 
fire and emergency evacuation procedures are in place within our schools. 
  
Each school has regular Health and Safety visits from our provider, ProAktive. Our fire alarm systems 
and emergency lighting systems comply with the requirements of BS5839 and BS5266, respectively. 
Our fire alarm systems and emergency lighting systems have been serviced and maintained within 
the past 6 months by competent persons. 
  
All schools have appropriate emergency evacuation procedures and plans in place, which are 
monitored and updated regularly, which would lead to a full and safe evacuation of the premises 
within the expected time. 
  
Regards, 
Jill Foster 
CEO, The Rose Learning Trust 

 


